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     December 28, 2000

Janet Hand Deixler
Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Dear Secretary Deixler:

          Attached are compliance leaves in accordance with the
Commission Order in Case 00-W-0952 issued December 26, 2000.    

Very Truly Yours, 

Joseph D. Bove, Jr., President
92 Schuurman Road

                              Castleton, NY 12033
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